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In this piece, I’ve further developed ideas explored in my



earlier  work.  Here,  inspired  by  my  video,  Sounds  of  The
Meadows, which focused on the sounds themselves, I too have
done that. This time though, it’s in the form of a list. And,
with respect to my earlier work on mapping the sounds of My
Flat,  I’ve  again  created  illustrations  based  on  my
interpretation of the volume of those sounds. In this piece,
Sounds of the City, I, like in Sounds of The Meadows, went out
into Edinburgh for a walk. Instead of recording the sounds
themselves, I noted down the sounds I could hear, as well as
where those sounds were coming from. From that list I created
circles, with each representing something different, making
the noise. The size, colouring and detailing of each circle
were all variables that altered according to what I heard.
Darker circles represent sharper noises. Wider bands represent
sounds that are more present. Dotted and striped bands are
there  attempting  to  highlight  the  nature  of  the  sounds
themselves. 

In terms of presentation, I’ve included a list of all the
sounds, numbered. Then there’s a key page where one can see
which  circles  represent  which  sounds.  And  finally,  I’ve
layered the shapes together, presenting my interpretation for
what are, the sounds of the city.


